

Press Release for Immediate Distribution

Date: June 14, 2013

Contact Persons:

Dan Goyette City of Auburn 60 Court Street Auburn, Maine 04210

Phone: (207) 333-6601 ext. 1134 Email: dgoyette@auburnmaine.gov

NEW AUBURN CENTER STUDY PUBLIC MEETING

AUBURN, ME. – On Thursday, June 20, 2013 from 6:00 PM to approximately 8:00 PM, a public meeting will be held at Walton School.

The meeting will present the project scope, proposed schedule, existing traffic information and the existing urban design and land use information. The meeting will then break out into work groups to identify issues and opportunities for the area.